
The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium

To:    All Owners and Residents of The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium

From:    Board of Trustees and G&G Management

Date:    October 14, 2015

Re:    State Elevator Inspection-10/16/2015

____________________________________________________

On Friday, October 16th, the elevator is scheduled to be 

inspected by the State Elevator Inspectional Services. This is a 

state inspection. The elevator may be out of service for 

approximately 2-3 hours during this inspection. Due to the 

unpredictability of the State tests and schedules, the test may 

occur at any time during the day between the hours of 9am-5pm. 

They are anticipating arriving prior to 1pm, but this may change.

If you rent your unit, please notify your tenant.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact Kelly 

Barba at (781) 455-6565 ext 222 or email at 

kbarba@gandgrealty.com.

Thank you for attention and cooperation to this matter.

Elizabeth Atkins, Agent for 

The Hill at Furnace Brook Condominium


